
Unit 8, Olympus Park Business Centre, Quedgeley, Gloucester. GL2 4NF 
 

MINUTES OF QUEDGELEY TOWN COUNCIL EXTRAORDINARY MEETING HELD AT 
QUEDGELEY COMMUNITY CENTRE ON MONDAY 29TH JULY 2024 AT 7.00PM 

  
PRESENT Cllr J Powell, Cllr S Wilcox, Cllr D Goddard, Cllr J Weston, Cllr C Pearce, 

    Cllr V Ranford, Cllr L Goodge, Cllr J McAllan,  
    Cllr L Bradford, Cllr S Potter, Cllr M Robinson,  
    Cllr N Lee (7.30pm)  
 
  
 

FC.080/24-25 APOLOGIES 
Cllr T Wnukowska and Cllr B Smith   
Noted 
 

FC.081/24-25 DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 
None received. 
 

Public bodies (Admission to Meetings) Act 1960.  The Council will by resolution 

exclude the public from Item 3 due to the confidential nature of the business to be 

transacted and publicity of the item would be prejudicial to the public interest. 

FC.082/24-25 TO CONSIDER NEXT STEPS FOR USE OF QUEDGELEY SOCIAL CLUB 
PREMISES POST 31/07/2024 AND TO CONSIDER VIEWS PROVIDED 
BY RESIDENTS 
 
Cllr Pearce chaired the meeting with the agreement of the council as part of 
the Futures Group Committee. 
Cllr Pearce reminded councillors of the covenant in place for the land on 
which the Social Club Building sits and reiterated the need to remember the 
terms of the covenant when considering its future use. 
It was agreed that all ideas would be welcome in its future use and ideas 
should be placed under the following headings: 
Youth/Community/Education 
 
Cllr Pearce then invited all councillors to bring forward ideas for the use of 
the premises, including 2 expressions of interest that had been received by 
the Clerk and passed onto the councillors prior to the meeting. 
 
Following much discussion, 6 ideas were considered and it was agreed that 
these would be taken forward to a futures group meeting to discuss whether 
those ideas would meet the criteria of the covenant as well as being 
financially viable.  It was also agreed that future consultation with the 
community might be considered if deemed necessary.   
 
Mrs Webster asked councillors to consider a request from the Social Club 
to purchase the existing CCTV system currently in place for the sum of 
£50.00.  Councillors had no objection in principle and it was agreed to defer 
this to the next F&GP meeting to be formally agreed.  
 
Mrs Webster asked councillors to consider a request from the Social Club 
regarding extended access to the building post 31/07/2024.  Councillors 
declined the request in its current format and asked for more specific times 
to be provided which the council would consider.  
It was agreed that the Social Club should pass the keys to the building with 
immediate effect post 31/07/2024.   

DATE OF NEXT MEETING – 19th August 2024 – Quedgeley Community 
Centre Committee Room at 7.30pm  

 


